

January 2020



COT Neighbors United is a group of citizens, volunteering their time to help make the City of Tonawanda a great place to live. Would you like to volunteer? Join us at our meetings! Meetings are the 1st Wednesday of every month, starting at 6pm, contact us if you're interested in attending. You can also find us at COTNeighbors.com or on Facebook.

More News

Past News Pg 2 Pop-ups Pg 3 Reminders Pg 3 We rise by lifting others.
-Robert Ingersoll

Meet The Member



Hi! I'm Carrie. I grew up in Syracuse, NY and came to Buffalo for college. After living in North Carolina for a couple of years, I made WNY my home. I have lived in the City of Tonawanda for almost 10 years. I am a member of the Parks and Playgrounds subgroup of COT Neighbors United. I have been happy to help at Pop-up playgrounds. I have enjoyed meeting new peole through the group and brainstorming ideas. My favorite thing about the Cit of Tonawanda is recent quality of life improvements such as the bike hub and rails to trails and the rest of our untapped potential. I joined COT Neighbors United because I saw a need for new, fresh and forward thinking ideas for ways to improve this community. COT Neighbors United is a group dedicated to that.

1st Annual Holiday House Decorating Contest



We had 3 Winners for our **1st annual Holiday House Decorating Contest.**You could find the winning houses on
Fletcher, Rogers and Elmwood park.
The winners received an awesome
handcrafted trophy donated by a COT
Neighbors United member. We look
forward to next years contest. The
City looked so beautiful with all the
decorated homes.











Due to the weather (or lack thereof) we will be rescheduling our **Pop-up Sledding** event. The event that was scheduled for January 18th will now be scheduled for **February 23rd** from 10am-12pm. Join us, weather permitting, for sledding on the hill at Niawanda Park, bring your own sled and enjoy complimentary hot chocolate and popcorn. Come join us for some good old-fashioned fun!



Do you have ideas that will help our community? Do you enjoy meeting new people? Then please join us at our monthly meetings! We are all volunteers and we welcome new ideas.

us on Facebook or COTneighbors.com